TOPEKA METRO RESTORES
SPECIAL BUS ROUTES

We thank the Topeka Metro for
restoring the special 10th Street bus
routes serving Topeka High School &
Highland Park High School students

at this time.

In partnership with the Topeka Metro,
Topeka Public Schools has purchased
bus passes being made available to
middle & high school students
as needed.
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